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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2D 

 
 
 

 
 
January 12, 2017 
 
Mr. Anthony Hood 
Chairman 
Zoning Commission 
441 4th Street NW, Suite 200S 
Washington, DC 20001 
zcsubmissions@dc.gov  
 

RE: Zoning Commission Case No. 17-20 – Text Amendments to Subtitles B, 
U, and K Regarding the Daytime Care Use Category to Address the Need to 
Establish and Expand Child Development Centers 

 
Dear Chairman Hood, 
 
At its regular meeting on January 8, 2018, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2D 
(“ANC 2D” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With 2 of 2 
Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 
Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (2-0-0): 
 

ANC 2D supports the concept of the amendments as proposed in an effort to 
increase the number of childcare centers, however the commission believes that 
there needs to be a process for keeping ANCs involved in the development of new 
childcare centers. 

 
Commissioners David Bender (2D01@anc.dc.gov) and Ellen Goldstein 
(2D02@anc.dc.gov) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

David Bender 
Chair 

 
 


